
Action Needed NOW!

The Pizzuti plan for 280 East Whittier Street the (former site of Giant Eagle) is now before Columbus City Council - our LAST opportunity to voice our concerns. It is imperative that we flood City Council with emails reflecting our objections to the building’s height.  Many of you have already written, but we ask you to take a moment to send one final email.  Below is a sample, to get you started.  Customize this email to best reflect your specific concerns.

Dear Council Member X,

I have lived at X for X years and write asking that you do NOT approve the proposed Pizzuti construction at 280 E. Whittier Street as it is currently presented. I do not object to development in general or in my neighborhood. I object to the height and scale of this project. Standing 61 feet 10 inches tall, it would loom over the adjacent one- and two-story structures and be completely out of scale with its historic surroundings. Neighbors and informed professionals have suggested that 38 feet be the maximum height for such a project on this block.  Construction at this height would be more compatible with the buildings around it.  As your constituent, I implore you to revisit the design of this project and strongly suggest to developers that they reduce its height to a more pedestrian-friendly scale.
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